
Diversity Career Fair 2015    Center for Multicultural  

                      Advancement and Student Success 
 

 

Dear Career Service and Student Affairs Professionals, 

 It is with great excitement that the Diversity Career Fair Committee at the University of Massachusetts, Amherst invites 

your students to attend the Diversity Career Fair on Tuesday, February 24, 2015 from 1:00pm-5:00pm in the 

Student Union Ballroom!  

We have a broad selection of prestigious national leading companies/organizations representing a wide variety of 

career opportunities ranging from engineering, computer science, business, nonprofit, social science, healthcare, 

education and more. During this event, your students will have the opportunity to learn about various entry level 

positions and internships as well as, establish career connections with national recruiters who are eager to meet them. 

This is a great opportunity for the well qualified students at your institution to showcase their skills and talents while 

exploring various career paths and make valuable connections with industry leaders.   

The Diversity Career Fair is an effective tool for all students of all identities (LGBTQIAGNC, Veterans, Students of 

Color, First Gen, Student with Disabilities and International Students from (First year—Seniors) and all majors to gain 

knowledge of career options in the current job market and build a networking relationship with business professionals. 

College students from the Five Colleges, local area Community Colleges and other four year institutions are 

welcome to attend. Students may visit the link below to view a listing of registered companies:   

https://umass.experience.com/stu/cf_registered_employers?fhnd=7021  

 

Please share this information with your students and encourage them to dress professionally in business attire 

and be prepared with at least twenty copies of their resume.  

If you would like further information about the Diversity Career Fair 2015, please contact: 

CMASS -Assistant Director of Student Development Willie Pope at (413) 577-2937 or via email at 

wjp@admin.umass.edu. 

Career Services- Assistant Director Tommie Joyner at (413) 577-0417 or via email at tjoyner@acad.umass.edu . 

We look forward to seeing your students at the UMASS Diversity Career Fair 2015! 

 

Sincerely, 

The Diversity Career Fair Committee: 

Tommie Joyner- Assistant Director- Career Services 

Willie Pope- Assistant Director- Center for Multicultural Advancement and Student Success (CMASS) 

Wilma Crespo- Associate Director- Center for Multicultural Advancement and Student Success (CMASS) 

Jackie Brousseau-Pereira- Director, External Affairs College of Social and Behavioral Sciences 

Lance Overby- Academic Counselor UMASS Athlete Academic Services 

Hillary Montague-Asp: Stonewall Center 

Jacqueline Walton: Disability Services 
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